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Notice of Possible Quorum of Board Members

Notice is hereby given that there may be a quorum of Board members at the Stacy-Lent
Columbarium Unveiling on May 17, 2018 at 7:00 pm.

Kelly Wood, Township Clerk

33155 Hemingway Avenue | Stacy, MN 55079 | P: (651)462-3009
Website: www.lenttownship.com | Email: clerk@lenttownship.com



